
UPDATE-I: - REGARDING REOPENING OF ONLINE APPLICATION FORM 

FCPS-II INDUCTION SESSION JULY 2022 

Dear applicants, be careful while applying on PGMI’s online portal. As per newly approved 

policy of Executive Council, once an applicant submits his application, and then he/she wants to 

reopen his/her application form to do some changes, the procedure will be as follows: - 

1. The applicant has to deposit the re-open processing fee of Rs. 4000/- at Account Section 

of PGMI. (Applicant can submit 4000 by any himself/herself or through a representative 

and the PGMI receipt must have the applicant USER ID and Name. Then applicant has to 

send the picture of that receipt on PGMI helpline (Whatsapp 03495616101) through his 

registered number and will request to reopen the application. He also has to mention 

his/her Name, user ID, CNIC, email and registered number. The requests with deficient 

data will not be entertained. It may take 4 to 8 hours in this process. 

2. The reopened application form has to be resubmitted on or before 27/5/2022 otherwise 

his /her name will be not be included in induction process. 

Note: The applicant who has any query or technical problem in Data entry can consult 

PGMI help line or can visit PGMI office for help. The PGMI IT Team is available to solve 

their problems. Please review your application twice before submission as after this step 

no change is possible without reopening the form by IT department. 

 


